
 

 
TO: Members and Friends of Victorian Branch 
 
RE: Member Survey Results 
 
An online survey was conducted in August 2022 seeking opinions from Victorian members 
as to what the priorities and plans should be for AEVA Vic Branch in 2022-23. 
 
Thirty-six responses were received, and the raw data was shared with Vic members via 
Zoom meeting on 10th August 2022. Survey results are being used to help shape Vic Branch 
strategy and activities for the next 12months. 
 
This document reports all aggregated and raw data from the survey. Individual responses 
remain private. 
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Individual Comments – Sorted 



4 

 

 

 

 

 
 

End of Survey 


